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Friday, December 20, 2024

READING AND MATH: This week we completed all our end of
the nine week’s assessments. The short week we return after our
break we will be learning about the letter Rr and there are no new
words. In Math we will practice counting backwards first from 10
and then from 20. Please continue to spend some time each
night having your child practice writing the letters and numbers we
have worked on. It’s really helping, let’s keep it up!

I HOPE EVERYONE HAS A GREAT CHRISTMAS BREAK AND
A HAPPY NEW YEAR!!

UPCOMING DATES:

JANUARY 8-STUDENTS RETURN TO SCHOOL
JANUARY 13-REPORT CARDS COME HOME
JANUARY 20-HOLIDAY, NO SCHOOL




